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Dear Parents / Carers       6th November 2023 
 
 
As you are aware Mrs Shearn will be leaving us shortly to start her maternity leave.  We 
are sure that you will want to join us in wishing her a wonderful baby break! 
 
Miss Honey will be taking over the role of Curie Class teacher from Monday 20th 
November and will continue to share this role with Mrs Greenleaf.  Mrs Kaur and Mrs 
Vidler will also continue to support this class as Teaching Assistants. 
 
Miss Honey has already met with Mrs Greenleaf and the Year 3 team to ensure that a 
smooth transition takes place.    
 
Our prime concern as always is to ensure your child’s well-being during this transition 
period and we will monitor the situation closely.  
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Mrs C. Old 
Headteacher 
 


